
From: Mitchell lopsidedpictures@
Subject: Shroud of Mystery: Long Island International Film Expo screenplay competition

Date: May 9, 2013 at 10:40 AM
To:

Congratulations. Your treatment Shroud of Mystery was selected to move on to the next
round of the 2013 Long Island International Film Expo screenplay competition.
 
Please send your full screenplay (in .pdf or Word format) to lopsidedpictures@
by Thursday May 16, 2013. Late submissions cannot be accepted due to the tight evaluation
schedule.
 
The judges will determine the winning screenplay by late June.
 
Best regards,
Mitchell 
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